COLLABORATIVE PRACTICE INSTITUTE OF MICHIGAN

121 W. Washington St. Suite 300 Ann Arbor, MI 48104

aadmin@collaborativepracticemi. org 734-994-3000 Fax: 734-994-1557

your
contact inform
action
on the CPIM and
IACP websites??

Collaborative Chronicles is published quarterly by the Collaborative Practice Institute of Michigan. Comments or suggestions can be sent to any member of the Newsletter Team:

Rob Andretz at

Rob Andretz at RobertAndretz@aol.com Deborah Bennett Berecz at dlb@FamilyResolutions.us Marian Kromkowski at mkrom@centurytel.net

Board Member Spotlight: Lori Becker



Lori D. Becker is President and Managing Partner of Becker Legal, P.C. located in Bloomfield Hills and focuses her practice almost entirely on the Collaborative Divorce process. Lori has served on the CPIM Board since 2007 and the

Collaborative Divorce Group of Southeast Michigan since 2006.

In 1992, Lori received a B.A. in Political Economy from James Madison College at Michigan State University. She worked as a pharmaceutical sales rep before graduating from the University of Detroit Mercy in 2000 with a both a law degree and an MBA. After working in product liability law, Lori ultimately concentrated her practice on families.

She founded Becker Legal, P.C. out of a desire to provide clients with a comprehensive approach to family law. Although Lori has been practicing Collaborative Law for several years, she credits a moment at last year's Forum with her "A-ha!" moment. After watching the video honoring Stu Web, everything about Collaborative law and passion-driven work came together for her. It was after that Forum that she felt she truly knew what she wanted to do with the rest of her life. To culminate her efforts in advancing the awareness and practice of Collaborative divorce, Lori was just named the first person from Michigan to be elected to the Board of Directors of IACP.

In addition to her professional activities and affiliations, Lori served for over ten years as a 24-Hour Crisis Intervention Volunteer for HAVEN's First Response Advocacy Program and volunteers at Holy Name Catholic Church in Birmingham and St. Hugo in Bloomfield Hills. An avid

Name Catholic Church in Birmingham and St. Hugo in Bloomfield Hills. An avid hunter, golfer, traveler and adventure seeker. Lori is married with a young stepson and their three funny bird dogs.

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS!

Leslie Auld Tim Batdorf Chris Bott Gerald Cavellier Janice Cunningham Susan Durian Gary Allen Gardner Chris Gergely lames Hartwell Carine Hails Larisa Hutchins Stephen O'Neil Matt Powis Christine Rajah Katherine Ryder Purcel Sally Rutzky Amy Swogger Perry Thompson Marcia Vanderwoude Tish Vincent Christine Weinreich Bonnie Wilson Steven Wolfram Naomi Woloshin Marie Walker



Mecca Thompson and Carine Hails



Trainer Deb Berecz adjusts the Power Point